TOWN OF LAKE LURE e P.O. BOX 255 « LAKE LURE, N.C. 28746 o T04/625-9983 « 704/625-9396

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE LAKE LURE TOWN COUNCIL
HELD THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 1992 AT 9:00 A.M. AT THE LAKE LURE
COMMUNITY CENTER.

PRESENT: Mayor Priscilla Doyle
Commissioner Bill Bush
Commissioner Jack Donovan
Commissioner Alex Karr
Conmissioner Max Lehner

Thomas M. Hord, Town Manager
ABSENT: N/A

Mayor Priscilla Doyle called the meeting to order at ap-
proximately 9:00 a.m. The first item of discussion pertained
to the selection process of the new Chief of Police. Mr. Hord
asked Council for approval to advertise the key ideas for the
Chief of Police position in the March League Letter. The ap-
plications shall be submitted to the attention of the Town

Clerk. There will be a preliminary screening of applicants
to mnarrow down to the qualified candidates in job skills,
technical qualifications, etc. Hopefully we will be able to

hire someone within one month after the closing date on applica-
tions,

Council discussed the monthly newsletter, It was the
concensus of the Council to mail out the monthly newsletter
to anyone requesting it by paying a $4 per year mailing fee.
The newsletter will still be distributed to local merchants
for anyone wishing to pick one up. However, anyone wishing
for the newsletter to be mailed each month must pay $4 per
year,

Council discussed the Marina possibly opening in March
to help aid in the selling of boat and fish permits. All boat
permits and fish permits will be sold at the Town Marina and
Town Hall. Fish permits and daily boat permits will be made
available for sale by merchants in the community.

Council discussed the water and sewer system, including

rates. Mr. Hord suggested that we need to consolidate the
water and sewer ordinances into one sewer use ordinance from
rates to policies to procedures. Council requested that Mr.

Hord work up a proposed ordinance on sewer wet-lines with speci-
fications for the March Town Meeting.



Mr. Hord asked Council

to consider

suggestions for the

Cormunity Center for the purpose of set-up of Town Meetings,
speaker stands, etc,

It was the Consensus of the Council to hold Council work-
shops on Tuesday, March 3rd and Tuesday, March 17, 1992 at
9:00 a.m. at the Town Hall,

With no further items of discussion, Commissioner Bush
moved, seconded by Commissioner Lehner, to adjourn. The vote

of approval was unanimous.

ATTEST:

any

Anita H. Taylor, Tqﬁﬂ Clerk
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Mayor Priscilla Jdoyle




